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In continuation of the recently held IRC, where it was recommended to ‘Revisit the manpower 

deployment in various research projects and restrict the number of projects handled by each 
scientist’, it has been decided that a scientist can be associated with a total of only 4 projects as 

PI and Co-PI, be it institute funded or external funded. Those who are associated with more than 

4 may kindly let me know the projects they are disassociating from. However, they can continue 

to provide external support if they wish so. Kindly let me know your decision at the earliest or 

latest by 22/06/2020 @ rdinesh2005@gmail.com.  
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